
 

 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 16TH DECEMBER 

Our Christian value this term is Compassion 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

6th January   Term 3 begins  

14th January   
Kingfisher class team building PE session.  

Please bring PE kits into school. 

20th January   Cookery day  

28th January  NCMP and Vision screening Reception and Year 6 

30th January  
KS2 Steam Museum Trip.  

Children require a Packed lunch for this trip.  

 

 

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S  ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

16th    

-Parents to receive interim reports 

-Please note: Last ASC Mosaic is today.    

 

TUESDAY 

17th  

 
PE lesson in PM 

-Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

-Kingfisher class team building PE session.  

Please bring PE kits into school. 

-Pets as Therapy 

-NO Sports ASC   

 

-Bibury and North Cerney joint Christmas Carol Service Cirencester 

Baptist Church. 6:00pm-7:00pm.  

Parents can attend this performance; NCSA will be providing 

refreshments.  

WEDNESDAY 

18th  

-Christmas Dinner in school  

Children can wear a festive top/jumper 

-NO Dance ASC   

THURSDAY 

19th  

-Worship 

FRIDAY 

20th    
PE lesson in AM 

-Sports Breakfast 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

-NO Film Club ASC - Pick up 3:00pm 

-TERM 2 ENDS Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 



 

ATTENDANCE 

It was very close again this week between Wren and Owl! 

Congratulations to Owl who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 16th 

December.  Ernie will sit in Owl class this week. 

 

The current days of learning missed at North Cerney School since September 2024 are: 11 days  

Every Day and Minute counts and every 5 minutes missed equals 3 days over the school year!  

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Poppy in Kingfisher class, who will 

celebrate their birthday on 14th December and Emilia in Wren class who 

will celebrate their birthday on 19th December.  

 

LETTERS SENT HOME OVER THE LAST WEEK  

Sent to YR – Y6 – Film Club  

Sent to YR – Y6 – NCSA Movie Night clarification 

Sent out Thursday 12th December – ASC Allocation emails. Please check your ParentPay to 

make sure you have received your email/s.  

 

SCHOOL EMAILS    

This is a gentle reminder that the school emails are now sent via ParentPay, some parents have 

realised they have not fully signed up to ParentPay or checked the option to receive emails from 

ParentPay. If you could find a few minutes to check this, it would make a smooth communication 

process between School and Home. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

 

  

  

 



 

 

      


